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October 2025 



Dear Church Family, 
 
As we step into October, we begin 
to notice the beauty of change 
around us—leaves turning colors, cooler  
temperatures, and earlier sunsets. This season  
reminds us that God is constantly at work,  
renewing and transforming not only nature but 
also our hearts. 
 
Let this be a month where we allow God to do 
a new thing in us. Let’s slow down, give thanks, 
and be intentional about encouraging one  
another in love and faith. As Hebrews 10:24 
says, “And let’s consider how to encourage one 
another in love and good deeds.” We are called 
to consider how we can inspire one another, 
not just in word but in action. That means we 
should be looking for ways to encourage each 
other. 
 
Let’s commit to being people who build each 
other up with grace, truth, and joy. 
 
In His love, 
Bro. Jay 
 

 
 

RECEIPTS AND EXPENSES: 

August Receipts                                                             $73,679.58 
August Expenses                                                           $42,774.31 
August  (Deficit)/Surplus                                             $30,905.27 
                
Operating Cash                                                              $88,121.21 
Faith Promise Cash                                                 $7,822.78 
Capital Improvement                                                    $20,131.00 

Deacons 
 

Dale Harrell……...………………..……….662-321-0804 
Ron Kelly...……………………...………...662-401-4858 
Thomas Kainz……………………………...601-927-1149 
Chuck Richardson…………………...……..662-255-0627 
Jimmy Swann……...……………………….662-678-3490 
Ralph Smith………………………………...662-610-6780 
Gwin Berryhill……………………………..662-871-8251 
Jeff Brownlee………………………………662-397-2725 
Randy McCoy………………………….......662-871-5361 
Adam Hartley……………………………....662-255-2075 
Mike Pate…………………………………..662-231-8119 

From your Children’s Ministry:                       
 

The kiddos are having a great time 
learning about the Fruits of the Spirit 
this fall! They discover new ways to help their 
own spiritual fruit grow. On Sunday nights, we 
create a Fruits of the Spirit art project. We will dis-
play them for you to enjoy as you walk through 
the children’s building. 
 
The kids are working hard to learn the books of 
the Bible and memorize scripture each week at 
Awana. We’ve launched an Awana Store where 
they can earn prizes—an extra fun incentive to 
keep learning God’s Word! 
 
Preparations are underway for Fall Festival and we 
need your help. A sign-up sheet is available in the 
foyer with areas  you can serve. The candy drop-
off box is also in the foyer. We are having trunk-or
-treat so be thinking of a fun trunk theme! We will 
have a dessert contest and chili cookoff so bring 
your favorite recipe to win a prize!  Fall Festival is 
one of our biggest outreach events of the year, so  
invite friends and neighbors to come out and join 
us! 
 

-Jennifer 

   

From your Youth Pastor: 
 
Youth small group will continue to 
meet on Sunday nights unless  
otherwise noted. 
 
Those going to Super Summer in July 2026: 
your book review is due to me October 12.  The 
book review and other requirements have been 
sent to you and emailed to your parents. 
 
Youth Game Day known as Billy Bob will be 
Sunday afternoon, October 5.  It will be 2:30-
6pm at the home of Chris & Michelle Smith, 
(Parker).  Meet at the church at 2 and ride to 
the Smith’s or meet us there. 
 
Merry Market will be November 1.  This is our 
big fund-raiser for our youth summer trip.  If 
you want to raise money for the summer trip 
you need to be there. 
 
Our annual Fall Retreat will be November  

23-25.  Cost will be $90.  The sign-up sheet is in 

the youth room.  $30 Deposit is Due Nov. 2.  

 

-Nathan 

 

 
DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 
 
 
October 5 Billy Bob youth game day 
October 12 Super Summer Book Review Due 
October 26 Fall Festival 
November 1 Merry Market 
November 23-25 Youth Fall Retreat 

From your Worship Pastor: 
 
 
Just want to say a big Thank You  
to all who came out and supported us at the 
“Worship in the Park” event recently. It 
was so awesome to have 500+ people 
there, with 8-10 public salvations and 37 
baptisms!! God is at work in the Tupelo  
area! Thank you so much to the band  
members who put in their time and  
practice!! 

 
Worship Ministry Potluck Lunch 

Sunday, Oct. 12—After a.m. service 

$1500.00  

MERRY MARKET 
NOVEMBER 1st.  

Saturday   
10:00-4:00 

Sunday October 26th  4:30-6:30 

XYZ Trip Thursday, Oct. 16 
Friendship House—Aberdeen 

Leave church 4:30/ meet there 5 
      Sign up when available!                

Last one of 2025! 


